
Wendelville Fire Co. Inc. 

7340 Campbell Blvd. 

North Tonawanda N.Y. 14120 

Office of the Fire Chief 
June 3, 2025 

Supervisor Maerten & Pendleton Town Board: 

This letter is requesting that the Town of Pendleton authorize the closing of Main Road on June 
24th from 1700 hours to 2130 hours for the annual Hebler Street party & Bike night. If you have 
any questions regarding this matter, please email me or contact me at 716/913-2818. 

 

Sincerely : 

Andrew E. Pilecki 

Wendelville Fire Chief 

 

 


